
Dr. Lallawmkimi                                                                                    Dr. K. Khelchandra Singh 
IQAC Departmental i/c                                                                         Head of Department 
Department of Environmental Science                                            Department of Environmental Science 
 

                                                                                                    Ph- (0389) 2315212/2322257/2327095   

Fax No - (0389) 2317524, Email: puc.evs@gmail.com 

 

 

 

2018 

Title of the program/event: Awareness activity 

Venue: Govt. Middle School at College Veng, NEWDAWN-ITI School at ITI Veng, and 

Gov’t Bethlehem Vengthlang High School Aizawl 

Date & Time: 15th April, 2018 

Number of participants: 23 

Fourth Batch of ECOCLUB members of PUCEN Carried out awareness activity in Govt. 

Middle School at College Veng and NEWDAWN-ITI School at ITI Veng, Aizawl in April 

2018. Awareness carried out at NEWDAWN-ITI School by Fourth batch of Eco-club Members 

of PUCEN. 
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Fifth Batch of ECOCLUB members of PUCEN Carried out awareness activity at Gov’t 

Bethlehem Vengthlang High School on the 15th of April, 2019A school level awareness 

programme was held at Gov’t Bethlehem Vengthlang High School on the 15th of April, 2019 

(Monday) on the topic of “Water Conservation”, organised by 6th semester students, 

Department of Environmental science on behalf of the Eco Club, Pachhunga University 

College. Twenty-seven (27) students are participate in these awareness programme. They reach 

the college at 8:30 am and depart from the College at around 9:30 am and reach the school at 

9:45 Am. By that time the school was having Devotion service. After finishing the devotion, 

the Principal along with his Colleague are so delighted meeting with Ecoclub team, thank them 

for coming to the school. We also thank them for giving permission for the awareness 

programme. Without them we could not make it possible. The School is located down side of 

Bethlehem Vengthlang Area. It is around 30 minutes’ walk from P.U.C to School. The 

environment around the school is Good, there are less vehicle passing by. From our observation 

It is clear that the students were aware about the cleanliness of school and its surrounding, that 

is why the School is Clean, the students are also clean. The air quality is good and it is very 

refreshing. Ecoclub team noticed that the school has planted many trees around the campus. 

They have around 86 students and 11 teachers. Ecoclub team are separated into three 

team/groups, each group have 9 students, to go to the different rooms. There is one section in 

Class X and Two sections (A & B) in class IX. Each group had a group leader.  
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